LEADING US TOGETHER KEEPING US PROTECTED

Though physically separated earlier this year, the Lord kept us together by means of our livestream and virtual small group meetings. On July 12th, we successfully reopened and have now expanded to 2 Sunday morning services with livestream at 10:45 and we have reopened Harvest Kids. To God be the glory! Here are current Covid-19 related details:

Our goal remains to LEAD US TOGETHER and KEEP US PROTECTED. Leading us Together is important because God designed us for fellowship, for worship and and for serving one another and others. Being around one another makes us all better. Keeping us protected is important because Covid-19 is still around.

We want to encourage you to join us in-person as soon as possible. Until then, tune into the livestream to stay engaged with what God is teaching us and what He is doing in the church through HIs Word and ministry. If you are sensing a temptation to stay at home because it is easier, but not really because of virus concerns, resist that temptation! Being together in person is good for us all.

To allow for social distancing and to mitigate the risks of spreading the virus, here is how we are Keeping us Protected:

- 2 socially distanced services at 9 and 10:45 (+ 10:45 service live streamed)
- Adults abiding by local and State mask orders
- Harvest Kids entering building through rear classroom doors
- Harvest Kids ministry rooms populated with siblings together
- Spaces sanitized before, between and after gatherings

If you are considering visiting Harvest in-person and you have questions, please reach out via info@harvestraleigh.org.

*If you and/or your family have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive for Covid-19 within the last 10 days, please worship with us via the livestream for the next 2 Sundays.

*If you or anyone in your family has been in-person at Harvest and then tests positive for Covid-19, please immediately let an elder or staff member know.